
  

 
    

 

Chairman LeBlanc called the meeting to order at 6:03 pm. 

 

Attendance 

Present: 

Randall J. LeBlanc 

Caren Dunn 

Cathyann Harris  

Patrick O’Brien  

Absent: Anthony LaFauci 

  

 

Councillor Harris moved approval of minutes from the May 17, 2021 meeting, the motion was 

approved on a voice vote.  

 

Citizen Input Hearing Resurfacing of Silver Hill Lane (Continued from May 3, 2021) 

Councillor Harris moved to reopen the hearing. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 

Councillor Darcy said he was still waiting for some information form the engineering department 

and asked that the hearing be recessed to August 2, 2021. Councillor Harris moved to recess the 

hearing until August 2, 2021. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

Safety Improvements Beaver Street Crossing Resolution 

Traffic Engineer Michael Garvin was present at the meeting. Chairman LeBlanc explained the 

safety challenges for pedestrians and bikes crossing the tracks at this location. Mr. Garvin 

reviewed alternatives with the Committee.  Councillor Harris moved to have Mr. Garvin 

investigate who conducted the recent track work at the location.  The motion was approved on a 

voice vote. Councillors McLaughlin and LeBlanc spoke with Mr. Gavin about the location of 

sidewalks and how this project relates to the rail trail project. Councillor Harris moved to lay the 

matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

Councillor Harris moved to adjourn at 6:35 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk 
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